DEPARTMENT OF WATER AND WASTEWATER MANAGEMENT

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
DENNIS L. TYSON

June 12, 1979

Mr. Lewis Swyer 99 Washington Avenue Albany, New York 12210

Re: Storm Drainage into McKownville Reservoir

Dear Mr. Swyer:

Dr. Reeb, President of the McKownville Improvement Association, contacted this office regarding the discharge of storm water from Stuyvesant Plaza into the McKownville Reservoir.

We would appreciate it if you could contact this office to discuss a mutual understanding and solution to this problem.

Thank you for your attention regarding this matter.

Dennis L. Tyson

Very truly your

DLT:mad

c.c. Dr. Reeb